
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s  
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   

  1.00pm  Funeral Service for Alan Haworth  St Wulstan’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
 

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s   
    

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
          
Thursday 9.00am   Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

          
Friday  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 
   

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 
 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s   

   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s 
 
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
       
     

  
 

Diocese of Salford Synod Prayer 

Loving Father, be with us as we seek new ways of being your people in our Diocese.  
May each new day bring us closer to your son Jesus, as we follow his teaching and 
become disciples of love.   
 

As we continue our Synodal journey, draw us closer to each other.  May the truth of 
your Spirit enlighten us. Open our hearts, as we listen to each other and reach out in 
love to your people.  Stay with us, Lord, on our journey.  Amen. 
 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel, Pray for Us.  St Joseph, Pray for Us. 

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Assistant Priest  Fr Stephen Adedeji stephen.adedeji@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     
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Mass Intentions received this week 

Repose of the soul of Pat McGough - Lately Dead 
Repose of the soul of Patricia Ashley - Lately 
Dead (2) 
Evelyn Hope Collinge - Born Sleeping 6 February 
2022 (3) 
Frank Holmes (2) 
Julie Miller 
Allen Turner 
Ken Baldwin - Successful Operation 
Special Intention 
Frank Adams - Anniversary 19 February 
Poloczek Family 
Lepucki Family 

Items for inclusion in the newsletter need to be 
received by 9.00am on Thursday. Please email 
catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

 

Items for the Newsletter 

 

A Companion to the 2025 
Jubilee Year 

These booklets are available 
from church.  

 

The cost is £1.50.  
Please place in the basket. 

 

Saints and Lady’s Charity Shop, Great Harwood 

Come and visit our 
charity shop on Queen 
Street.  
 

There is lots to see 
and the prices are 
still low.  

Volunteers are always 
needed. If you would 
like to help out in the 
shop, please pop in 
an d  s pe ak  t o 
Winifred. 

This weekend there 
will be a retiring 
collection for the 
annual White Flower 
Appeal organised by 
the Society for the 
Protection of Unborn Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC).  The White 

Flower Appeal is dedicated to protecting unborn 
children and promoting the right to life in 
society.  
 

Their appeals in churches raise awareness of pro-
life matters to parishioners and the donations 
they receive allow SPUC to continue their tireless 
work to build a culture of life. They work to 
educate youth, lobby politicians, mobilise pro-life 
activities in the community, provide support to 
students facing crisis pregnancies and much 
more. 

 

White Flower Appeal - SPUC 

Thank you to everyone who has generously 
supported us over the past 12 months.  As the tax 
year-end is approaching, we are asking 
parishioners who pay tax, to consider completing 
a gift aid form which will allow us to ask the 
Government to give back to the SVP some of the 
tax you pay to them.  We can claim an extra 25p 
for every £1 you give.  It will not cost parishioners 
any extra and it covers any amount you give at 
our Sunday collections, be it monthly, 
occasionally or as a one-off.   
 

There will be envelopes on benches and at the 
back of Church with the small form 
attached.  The completed forms can be placed in 
the basket marked 'SVP gift aid forms' over the 
coming weeks. Our next SVP collection will be 
Sunday 2 March.  

 

Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) - Gift Aid 

 

Synod Update 

On Saturday 1 March, the full Salford Synod meets 
to consider and decide on proposals drawn from 
the submissions of the parishes.  Please pray that 
the Holy Spirit will guide us towards wise 
decisions. 

This weekend, we mark Racial Justice 
Sunday with the theme “Pilgrims of Hope: Our 
Journey Together Towards Racial Justice.”  
 

The theme celebrates both the Jubilee Year and 
the 30th anniversary of Racial Justice Sunday, 
inviting the Catholic community to reflect on the 
journey towards racial justice - past, present, 
and future. https://dioceseofsalford.org.uk/
racial-justice-sunday/  

 

Racial Justice Sunday 


